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Joseph Raimondo
239 Old Tilton Rd
Canterbury, NH 03224

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The White Mountains are the only beautiful natural attraction in the state of New Hampshire the
Northern Pass would devastate that beautiful natural Jewel that we have and I think it's a disgrace that
politicians and businessmen want to take that away from nature from the citizens of New Hampshire
and from the tourism and beauty that it just gives us everyday

Sincerely,
Joseph Raimondo
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